
From: Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov
To: John Mousa; wayne_reiber@cabot-corp.com
Cc: Philson.Caroline@epamail.epa.gov
Subject: Fw: Letter to All Pro Related to Site Access
Date: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 1:20:55 PM
Attachments: Scan001.PDF

Hello John and Wayne,
This letter went out to All Pro today related to concerns that we have over obtaining Site access there.
Thanks,
Scott Miller
Remedial Project Manager
Superfund Division
Superfund Remedial Branch
Section C
U.S. EPA Region 4
61 Forsyth Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30303
Phone (404) 562-9120
Fax (404) 562-8896
----- Forwarded by Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US on 10/17/2012 01:19 PM -----

From: SuperfundRemedialBranch@epa.gov
To: Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US@EPA
Date: 10/17/2012 11:35 AM
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre Pro

Please Donot Reply to this email address.

Sent by: Guest [SuperfundRemedialBranch@epa.gov]
Number of Images: 2
Attachment File Type: PDF

WorkCentre Pro Location: 11th Floor, NW, near room 11T69
Device Name: XRX-WASTE-11NW

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com

(See attached file: Scan001.PDF)
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